Re: An update regarding PhotoRobot

From Amanda Prose <aprose@wck.com>
To mattguertin<MattGuertin@protonmail.com>
CcC Megan Neumann<mneumann@wck.com>

Date Friday, January 13th, 2023 at 6:01 PM

Thanks for the update. This does make more sense.

Unfortunately I’'m not surprised at the FBI reaction, but | do think emailing the patent attorney for
the Netflix application was an interesting move. Let them see they have a prior art issue unless
they agree it's faked art and see how they handle it.

Best regards,

Amanda
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